Tuesday, July 30,2013 5:51:32 PM ET

Subject: Sands property
Date: Friday, July 26, 2013 7:40:53 PM ET

From: jim goldman <jameroad@hotmail.com>

To: Jason Rosenberg <jrosenberg@rfl-law.com>

Dear Mr. Rosenberg - | received you letter about the proposed work on the house at 37 Baldpate
Hill Road. | just wanted you to know that we have no issue with the proposed work.

Sincerely,
Jim and Ronna Goldman

236 Baldpate Hill Road
Newton
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